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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
TWIN PEAKS TAVERN LANDMARK DESIGNATION WINS 2013 GOVERNOR’S HISTORIC 
PRESERVATION AWARD 
 

Recently, the Office of Historic Preservation 
awarded San Francisco’s Twin Peaks 
Tavern designation work the 2013 
Governor’s Historic Preservation Award. 
The Twin Peaks Tavern Article 10 
Landmark Designation project was 
recognized for its significant public outreach 
program as a cornerstone to the 
development for the designation report.  
 
Congratulations to the department staff, 
Moses Corrette and Tim Frye, Twin Peaks 
Tavern’s owners and patrons, the LGBT 
community, Supervisor Wiener and Mayor 
Edwin Lee for their contributions to this 
project. 
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